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Press release  

 

SHL announces new CFO  
 
Tel Aviv / Zurich, 15 July 2016 – SHL Telemedicine Ltd. (SIX Swiss Exchange: SHLTN, 
OTCPK: SMDCY) (“SHL”), a leading provider and developer of advanced personal 
telemedicine solutions, announced today that Ehud Ben Yair will become the company’s Chief 
Financial Officer as of September 15, 2016, and join the company mid-August. Eran Antebi, 
SHL's Chief Financial Officer, will leave the company in order to pursue other business 
opportunities. Mr. Antebi will continue to serve SHL through September 30, 2016 in order to 
facilitate a smooth transition. 
 
Yuval Shaked, CEO, said: "Ehud Ben Yair joins SHL with an extensive background in financial 
management at global companies, both private and public, with wide-scope business activities 
and specifically during transition phases. We very much look forward to welcome Ehud as a 
core member of the SHL management team.” And he continued: “Eran Antebi has been a 
valued member of management and we wish him a very successful future. On behalf of the 
company, I would like to thank him for his leadership and service to SHL for over a decade."  
 
Ehud Ben Yair is currently CFO of Opgal Optronics, a subsidiary of Elbit Systems (NASDAQ 
ESLT) and Rafael, a company developing and selling thermal imaging cameras for military 
and civilian markets worldwide, which he joined in early 2013. His former roles include CFO & 
VP Finance of Orad Hi-Tec Systems, a multinational hi-tech company formerly traded on AIM 
and the Frankfurt stock exchange (ORAD); CFO & VP Operations of Olive Software, a global 
software company; and Director of Finance of Voltaire, a public company formerly traded on 
NASDAQ (VOLT), developing and marketing switches for fast communications. He started his 
career 1994 as an audit manager for EY in Israel. Ehud Ben Yair is a CPA in Israel and holds 
a B.A. in Economics and Accounting from Ben Gurion University, Israel. 
 
Eran Antebi has been with SHL from 2004 and has served as SHL's CFO since 2008, playing 
an important role during these years.  
 
 
About SHL Telemedicine 

SHL Telemedicine is engaged in developing and marketing personal telemedicine systems and the 
provision of medical call center services, with a focus on cardiovascular and related diseases, to end 
users and to the healthcare community. SHL Telemedicine offers its services and personal telemedicine 
devices to subscribers utilizing telephonic and Internet communication technology. The Company 
operates in Israel, Germany, India and the United States in one business segment, Telemedicine 
services. SHL is listed on the SIX Swiss Exchange (SHLTN, ISIN: IL0010855885, Security No.: 
1128957) and has an ADR program listed over-the counter; Symbol: SMDCY. For more information, 
please visit our web site at www.shl-telemedicine.com. 
 
For further information please contact: 
Martin Meier-Pfister, IRF Communications, Phone: +41 43 244 81 40, shl@irfcom.ch 

 
Some of the information contained in this press release contains forward-looking statements. Readers 
are cautioned that any such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and 
involve risks and uncertainties, and that actual results may differ materially from those in the forward-
looking statements as a result of various factors. SHL Telemedicine undertakes no obligation to publicly 
update or revise any forward-looking statements. 
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